
Marple Area Committee 

Supplement to Report 

 

Supplemental update to the report on the review of polling districts, polling places 

and polling stations to provide the Committee with details of representations received 

for the wards mentioned in the report. The below figures were up to date as of 

Thursday 28 July 2022. 

 

Marple North 

One positive submission has been received about the polling station for MN4, Rose 

Hill Primary School. 

 

Marple South & High Lane  

Representations were received which suggested moving some properties from MH5 

and MH3 to MH6, moving electors to vote at the Guide Hut on Brickbridge Lane.  


